
      Riley Hough Does It Again 
 

 

Mr. Henke would like to announce 8th 

grader Riley Hough has been accepted 

into the New Jersey American Choral 

Directors Association (ACDA) Junior 

High All-State Choir for the second year 

in a row! 

 

Making it once, as a seventh grader, 

was remarkable enough, however, 

making it twice is truly outstanding.  The 

membership of this choir consists of 

some of the top junior high singers in the 

state and will perform Saturday, May 4, 

at 4:30 PM at J.P. Case Middle School 

under the direction of Dr. Gary 

Packwood from Mississippi State 

University. 

 

If you have the opportunity, please 

congratulate Riley on this 

accomplishment. 

 

 

 


